
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 12:16:54 AM

First name: Ben

Last name: Lawrence

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: It is imperative that fixed anchors and fixed equipment continue to be allowed and encouraged as

they have been for decades. They are essential to safety and help make climbing faster as well as safer which

can prevent congestion on popular climbs and help to avoid 'epics' when people end up climbing far longer than

planned.

 

Climbers have a right to enjoy the land and are some of the most respectful towards wilderness areas, often

volunteering to help create trails, clean litter and remove graffiti (which is entirely from NON climbers in my

experience). 

 

Nature time is important for people's health and relaxation and to deny climbers the experience of adventure in

the great outdoors is cruel and unusual punishment. 

 

Bolts are very difficult to see even when you are looking for them and so there is really every reason to continue

to allow them. It is very important that you continue to support the great sport of climbing to protect the health and

heritage of Americans.

 


